
  

Church Outing  
26th August 
This year we will be 
visiting the village of Turville in 
Buckinghamshire and then in the afternoon a 
visit to the Mapledurham estate. The coach will 
pick up from Crown Centre, Hayes. Cost £30 
per person to include coach travel, entrance 
fees and cream tea. Pub lunch will be extra. 
Please let Vera or Rev. Catherine know if you 
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 Summer time…. I hope you will 
all get the chance to enjoy the 
sun in the next few weeks. Why 
not keep a scrapbook of what 
you do, using 
pictures of your day 

out or holiday and add bible 
verses that match the theme?  
 
For example if you are on the beach you  
might remember the story of 
Jesus after his resurrection 
cooking fish for breakfast. 
Connect the experience of 
being on the beach with the 
story.  

Summer Party – August 1st
 

You are invited to  
2 Anatola Road, N19 5HN for a 
garden party from 2pm – 10pm 
with BBQ  from 6pm  
Stay for a while or all day. 
Please let Rev. Catherine know 
if you wish to come. 

 
Nearest tube: Archway 
Buses 4, C11, 43, 17, 263, 390, 41, 
134, 143, 210, 271, and W5 
Free parking on nearby roads after 

Through the year there are 
some visits with BSL 
interpreters which are free. 

The next tour is called ‘A Country Walk’ on 
Friday 28th August from 6.30-7.30pm. Meet in 
the Sainsbury Wing 
Guided Tour Meeting 
point. If you are 
interested and wish to 
book please contact education@ng-
london.org.uk 

Transfiguration of our Lord – 6th August 
On this day we remember when Jesus was 
changed and became shining with glory on 
Mount Tabor. The story can be found in Mark 
9:2-8. It was a chance 
for the closest disciples 
to see Jesus in a new 
and divine way. When 
the glory shone, two 
other figures appeared, 
Moses and Elijah.  

Did you know… the gospels of Matthew, Mark 
and Luke are known as the Synoptic Gospels 
because it is believed they 
borrowed from each others 
writings. 



 


